
Trawden Forest 
Primary School

Newsletter: Issue 18 – 17.05.24



Contents of this newsletter
• Headteacher's Message

• Sports Corner
• Let’s Celebrate

• Thank you, Notices and Reminders
• School Lottery

• After School Activities 
• Dates for your Diary



Headteacher's Message
May I start by saying a HUGE well done to all our Year 6 children who have had a very busy week with 
SATs. You have all been extremely focused and shown a positive attitude this week - we are all very 
proud of you!

This week our Year 3 and Year 4 children took part in their level 1 training  with Go Velo. You all showed 
great determination and stamina. Thank you to the Go Velo staff for their time and patience.

Last week we said goodbye to Mrs Bibi,  who has left Trawden School to help teach adults in higher 
education. We wish her all the very best on her new adventure. 

We would like to wish congratulations to Miss Jones who had a baby girl last week! We are pleased to 
report mother and baby are doing well and we cannot wait to meet her!

I am sure that you have all read the letter I sent last week informing you that Mrs C Clark is retiring. We 
are saying farewell to her in our assembly next Friday. So if any children or parents would like to send 
her a note or make a card to wish her well, please ensure that it is in the school office by Thursday, 23rd 
May.

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely, long weekend.
Kind regards

Mrs L Stinchon



Well done to our football and netball teams who took part in league matches this week and last
week. You all showed fantastic teamwork and great determination.

Congratulations to all Year 3 and Year 4 who completed their level 1 cycle training with Go Velo.
You all showed great determination and stamina.

Coming up:-
● Netball Matches : 22nd May 4.00pm-5.30pm Pendle Vale (y5/6 team)
● Football League Matches : 23rd May 4.00pm-5.30pm Pendle Vale (y6 team)

Sports Corner



EYFS   – Ronnie, Poppy & Noah 

YEAR 1 – Roland & Esmae

YEAR 2 – Jacob & Freddie

YEAR 3 – Lucy, Myles, Louie, Toby & Scarlett 

YEAR 4 – Harry, Lucy, Thomas & Luke 

YEAR 5 – Polly & Maddie

YEAR 6 – Alfie and All of Year 6 

ATTENDANCE – Year 2 – 98%



Thank you notices and reminders …
● Thank you very much to Mrs Shannon Oakley who kindly donated her lottery winnings back to school 

REMEMBER:- “You have to be in it to win it!” 

● Thank you to Mrs Sims who donated a hardback collection of books to our school library

● Thank you very much to Freya’s mum in Year 5 who provided us with a 20% discount for wood                                    

– which Mrs Nelson is going to make into planters for the gardening section of the school field

● We have been advised that due to the rising cost of food prices, we are required to increase the                             

price of school meals. Lancashire County Council do try to keep the costs as low as possible for                             

parents, but unfortunately, they cannot be sustained at the current price. We have decided not                               

to pass on this increase until September. The new price will be £2.70 per meal

● Don’t forget, if you are having a clear out we accept books for our library, spares of black PE                              

shorts, white t-shirts and pumps



School Lottery 

One of the best ways to grow our PTFA School 

Lottery is to ask as many friends and family as you 

know to lend a hand. 

By Referring a Friend, not only will you be helping us 

to gain a new supporter, but you’ll be in with a chance 

to win £200 in our monthly bonus draw too!

REMEMBER:

“You have to be in it to win it!”



After School Activities

● Monday – Karate with Sensei Simon :- weekly 3.30pm – 5.00pm (Years 1-6) *Places available -

please contact;  enquiries@budokaimartialarts.org for more information 

● Monday – Rounders (Years 4, 5 and 6) after half term with Mrs Beetham and Mrs Clarke 3:30pm-

4:30pm – letter sent home today (places on a first come basis)

● Tuesday – Netball for (Years 4, 5 and 6) with Miss Gallagher and Mrs Ross   3.30pm – 4.30pm 

*Places available – this club will continue next half term – letter sent today

● Wednesday – Gardening Club with Mrs Nelson and Mr Lomax   3.30pm – 4.45pm * FULL no places

● Thursday – Crafting club (Year 1 and 2) with Mrs Alcock 3.30pm – 4..30pm  *FULL no places 

mailto:enquiries@budokaimartialarts.org


● Monday 20th to Wednesday 22nd May – Year 6 residential to Winmarleigh

(please ensure all payments have been made via ParentMail)

● Thursday 23rd May – Year 4 class assembly 9 – 9.30am “Lean on Me” 

(Y4 parents/family members  invited) 

● Friday 24th May – School closes for half term 

● Tuesday 4th June – School re opens – doors open at 8.45am

● w.b. Monday 10th June – KS1 Phonics screening week 

● Tuesday 11th June – Fathers Day Pop Up Shop KS1

● Wednesday 12th June – Fathers Day Pop Up Shop KS2 

● Friday 14th June – Year 3 class assembly 9 – 9.30am (Y3 parents/family 

members  invited) 

Dates for your Diary


